
 

 

ADRIAN PUBLIC SCHOOLS will accept applications for Out-of-District Schools of Choice for the 2022-23 
school year from November 9-23, 2022.  There will be unlimited openings for all grades.  Adrian 
Community High School will have applications for students in 11th or 12th grade.  Application may be 
picked up at the Administrative Offices located within Adrian High School or at any school. 

For more information call 517-264-6640. 


